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24/03/2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a brilliant week! It has been wonderful to see the children playing on the field in the 
sunshine and working outdoors. The Year 6 pupils, who have been involved in a Mock SATs 
week have really made the most of relaxing outside after working hard at their tests. Check 
out the website to view photographs – they look extremely relaxed! 
 
Ukraine Appeal 
Shropshire Council have forwarded a parents pack to schools in the county to support pupils 
during the Ukrainian crisis (see attached).  Links are available via the Parents’ Area on the 
school website. 
 
COVID in School 
We have a number of absences in school at the moment due to positive cases, including staff. 
Please keep testing your children and look out for symptoms. Most of the children are 
experiencing headaches, sore throats and/or tummy aches. Please do not send your child into 
school if they have symptoms or test positive for COVID.  
 
Easter Service 
We have been busy practising for our Easter Service which will take place in All Saints Church, 
Broseley, on Wednesday 6th April at 2:30pm. The children will be taken from school by coach 
and be collected from church by parents/carers at 3:30pm. Children who have already been 
booked to attend clubs will be taken back to school by mini-bus. We look forward to seeing 
you there if you can make it. 
 
I realise that Year 3 pupils, from Ash Class, have been invited to attend the Games Festival at 
William Brookes during that same afternoon and that parents have been asked to collect their 
children from there at around 3pm. If this causes any difficulties and you would prefer your 
child to attend the Easter service, please could you contact me via the office or speak to me at 
the end/beginning of the school day. 
 
Meeting for Year 2 Parents & Carers  
A zoom meeting to discuss the Key Stage 1 Statutory Tests has been set up for Year 2 parents 
to attend on Tuesday, at 5pm, next week. Joining information has been sent out via email and 
can be accessed below by Year 2 parents/carers. 

Join Zoom Meeting  

https://zoom.us/j/2304761450?pwd=WDBVbVZjaysySzV0ck5WNElxdldXdz09  

Meeting ID: 230 476 1450  

Passcode: 2qLV6F  

mailto:barrow.office@taw.org.uk
https://zoom.us/j/2304761450?pwd=WDBVbVZjaysySzV0ck5WNElxdldXdz09


 

 
Safer Schools Survey 
Thanks to everyone who took part in the survey. The feedback will be analysed and, where 
possible, acted upon.  
 
Tree Planting 
Tree planting will take place at 10am on Saturday. Please bring a spade if you’re able to join 
us! Fingers crossed for the good weather to continue. 
 
Red Nose Day 
On Red Nose Day, £85.40 was raised for Comic Relief. The children enjoyed dressing up and 
we will be putting some photographs on the website. 
 
Finally, I have included the usual end of term calendar. Remember to look on the school 
website to keep up with events. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Sian Stephenson 
(Headteacher) 
 

Saturday 26th March 10:00am  
School grounds 

Tree planting 

Tuesday 29th March 1:00-3:00pm 
Ironbridge 

Oak Class River Tour – Group 1 

Tuesday 29th March Zoom meeting Key Stage 1 SATs meeting for 
parents of Year 2 pupils 

Wednesday 30th March Morning 
Much Wenlock Priory 

Elm Class visit to Wenlock Priory to 
plant bulbs 

Wednesday 30th March Classrooms Parents evening 

Thursday 31st March 5:30-6:15pm 
School Hall 

Ash and Oak Class Residential visit to 
Pioneer Centre  

Tuesday 5th April 1:00-3:00pm 
Ironbridge 

Oak Class River Tour – Group 2 

Tuesday 5th April Classrooms Parents evening 

Wednesday 6th April 1:00-3:00pm 
William Brookes 
School 

Y3 Games Festival  

Wednesday 6th April 2:30-3:30pm 
All Saints Church, 
Broseley  

Easter Service 

Thursday 7th April School Friends of Barrow Raffle 
Cake Sale 

 


